
     Community Relations Committee 
                  “CRC” 
                                                                          Meeting Notes 
                                                                          June 16, 2011 
 
 
The CRC meeting was held June 16th, in the home of Carol Barber.  Those present were Carol, Jan, and 
Billie. 
 
The minutes from the May 26th meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
 
New Business 
 
The “Neighbor to Neighbor” flier was delivered to each household by the block captains.  This form 
should be returned to the clubhouse by July 20th. 
 
The CRC Committee's next project will be to meet with resident realtors on July 25th in the arts and 
crafts room.  We will discuss a possible way to market Bellavita after the subdivision is complete.  
There will be approximately eight realtors attending for a brainstorming session. 
 
Scheduled for September 24th, at 2:00 p.m., in the ballroom, we will sponsor a Health Program for our 
community.  We will discuss living wills, DNR, life alert, and possible doctor visits to our home. 
 
The CRC will conduct  the annual Bellavita Hurricane/Severe Storm meeting on July 13th  in the 
ballroom.  There will be a guest speaker and booklets for everyone. 
 
The next meeting will be  held July 21 in the arts and crafts room. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Billie Velazquez 


